
 

Tuesday 30 April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As part of our learning FS2 will be going on a full day trip to the 'Butterfly House' at North Anston on Thursday 20 

June 2024. Our learning is going to be all about 'Let's Explore' and as part of this we will be exploring the wonderful 

experiences that the Butterfly House has to offer! We have loved learning about different insects and creatures 

throughout the school year and during this trip we will get to meet a variety of creatures with information shared 

about them provided by experts. The day will also consist of visiting different parts of the park - seeing creatures 

such as owls, otters and meerkats. This will link with our focus on core texts around animals/adventures.   

Your child will need to arrive at school for 8.40 am as the coach will depart at 9.00 am. The coach will depart from 

the Butterfly House at 2.20 pm, and depending on the traffic, will return back to school at approximately 3.00 pm.  

Please be aware that you will need to collect your child from school at 3.05 pm.  Please make sure your child is 

wearing his/her school uniform, sensible footwear and an outdoor coat. Your child will also need a packed lunch.  No 

chocolate or glass bottles please.  Your child does not need any spending money.  

The cost of this visit is £17.50 per child.   We are pleased to inform you that we have been able to reduce the actual 

cost of this visit substantially by using funds raised from the non-uniform fundraising days last year.  Full payment 

will need to be made no later than Thursday 6 June 2024 via School Gateway.  Please note, if we do not receive 

enough voluntary contributions to support this educational visit the school reserves the right to cancel the trip.  

Please complete and return the slip below together with the attached consent form as soon as possible. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mr Fisher 

 

FS2’s visit to the Butterfly House  

Child’s name_________________________________________     Year 4         

I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £17.50 on School Gateway.        

I would like my child to go on the visit.  I will pay the full payment of £17.50 at a later date but before                                       

Thursday 6 June 2024.   

I would like my child to go on the visit.  I have paid £10.00 on School Gateway and will pay the remaining £7.50 by 

Thursday 6 June 2024. 

 


